this corp. April 17th, 1928. Shrtn milenge in 1928 except at Mr. John C. Nicholson President, Meridian Highway, Newton, Kansas. Dear Mr. Nicholson: I thank you for enclosures you sent me respecting the progress along the Meridian Highway. You are to be com-plimented for what you are getting done and it surely is pleasant to see how your dreams about extensions southward are coming true. I enclose the new TRAVMLO just off the press. an editorial from the San antonio Express that will interest you. With kindest regards, I am Sincerely, Harral Ayres, Ha:b lineging Director.